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In my opinion this change to how Oregon hosts elections would be have an entirely 

negative impact on the state of Oregon. Implementing in-person voting at this point 

would be extremely expensive and logistically complicated. Our current voting system 

has been examined carefully and found to be free and fair, and has resulted in 

improved voter turnout across the state. 


